BAGONG PILIPINAS

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT
REGIONAL OFFICE V
Rizal St., Legazpi City

MEMORANDUM

TO : INTERESTED APPLICANTS FOR LGOOs Vil AND VI

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF COMPETENCY-BASED ASSESSMENT
(CBA) FOR LGOOS VI AND VI

DATE : MAY 05, 2025

In order to ensure smooth and thorough completion of the assessment process for
Local Government Operations Officers (LGOOs) VIl and VI applicants, please be
informed that the conduct of Competency-Based Assessment (CBA) for LGOOs VI
and VI is hereby extended and will now be conducted on May 22 to 23, 2025.

All concerned are advised to take note of the new schedule and prepare accordingly.
For further inquiries or clarifications, please coordinate with the HRMO.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

ATTY. AR ..ESCOBER JR., CESOllI
V?egional Director T/
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